
BENNETT WRESTLING CLUB 

Practice Rules 

There will be no parents allowed at practice. You may drop off your child and pick up as soon as 

practice is over. Any issues or concerns with practice, duals, tournaments, a coach, or lack of 

information will be handled by one of the board members. Contact the Vice President and she 

will set up a meeting with the correct board member/coaching staff as requested. 

 

The entire coaching staff and board members are volunteers; they are giving their personal time 

to teach your child how to wrestle. All the staff is doing this because they enjoy the sport of 

wrestling, the competition and most of all the kids that dedicate their time to make this a 

successful wrestling club. If at any time you would be interested in assisting, please notify the 

Vice President. 

 

By Agreeing to this Waiver, it indicates your acceptance of the Practice Rules. 
 


